
Welcome to Year 1!



Meet the team: 

Miss Blunt

Miss Billingsley 

Mrs Welsh

Mrs Brookes

Miss Head







Oak Meadow’s behaviour system

Our house system will continue this year and your child has the opportunity to 

contribute tokens towards their house winning the half-termly behaviour trophy.  

As a reminder for you, the houses and their colours are: 



Certificates

To recognise and celebrate children’s hard work and achievements, the tokens 

they receive will contribute not only towards their house weekly totals, but also 

their personal targets to achieve a certificate in recognition of 50, 100, 200, 

300 and 500 token milestones.  





Our Year 1 topics
Jet Setters

Toy Story 

Infinity and Beyond

Buddy Curiosity 

Dinotastic! 

Once upon a time …   





Maths Home Learning

We have made a significant investment in two online learning platforms to 

support your child's mathematical development. 

MathShed is a new online learning platform we have subscribed to this year to 

support concepts children are taught in school and supplement our mastery maths 

curriculum (Weekly maths homework will be set via this application).  

New individual log-in credentials will be allocated to children in the coming days.

Numbots will support your child in learning, retaining and improving their recall 

speed for key number bonds.  Log-in details for all children will remain the same 

as last year.  New children to our school will receive log-in credentials shortly.

Please take time to log in with your child to experience and enjoy the platforms 

together. 



Reading in Year 1



Writing in Year 1

During English this term, we will be using a range of texts influenced by our topic of Jet 

Setters, such as: Paddington, What the ladybird heard at the seaside and Barnaby Bear. 

Each English lesson will focus on a key skill which children will be able to use in this session. 

We will be retelling stories, writing instructions and applying our phonic knowledge. 

In all teaching and learning, there will be a focus upon phonics, accurate spelling, grammar, 

neat presentation, the beginning of joined handwriting and the learning of new vocabulary. 

Spelling lists will be given out each week that children will be tested on the following Friday. It 

is important children revise these words as well as being mindful of the high frequency 

spelling list and common exception words for their age/ year group.







PE in Year 1

P.E will take place on the following days: 

1B: Wednesdays and Fridays 

1AB: Mondays and Fridays   

Please ensure that your child has a full indoor and outdoor P.E. kit in school 

at all times.  We strongly advise that children wear full tracksuits when outside 

across the autumn and spring term. 

Jewellery should be removed before the lessons. If your child has difficulty 

removing their earrings themselves, please make sure that you have signed and 

returned the appropriate form, which gives permission for them to continue to 

wear them during PE lessons  - accepting the risks involved.










